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 Upcoming Community Presentations 

Families and Friends 

It is with great sadness that I let you know that I will be leaving Primrose as of Wednesday, 

July 28th.  I have decided to move to Olympia, Washington and the wetter weather. 

Working here over the last 10 years has been truly special, and I have loved being part of 

the Primrose Family. This place is truly magic.  I admire John’s vision and ability to provide 

true ‘quality of life’ to the residents, staff and families. 

We’ve been through a great deal over the years and you all have been a great support to 

me through it all.  I will miss our talks, problem solving and overcoming hurtles together 

Thank you for everything. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 Though miles may lie between us, we are never far apart. For friendship doesn’t 

count miles , it is measured by the heart. 

 

We say goodbye to a dear friend and coworker 

 

 
 

 

Jennifer Watson, MSW  

Program Director           


